
Next year I will be in year 4 in Robin Class 

My teachers for next year will be Mrs Berry and Ms Solomon. I know these teachers as they are Year 

3 teaches who will be moving up with me. The other class is called Sparrow and they will be taught 

by Mr Evans. The other adults who will help me to do my learning in the class will be Mrs Symes and 

Mrs Blackwell. 

My class next year will be a mixture of people from Wren class and Goldcrest class. This means that I 

will be with some people I know well as they were in my class in Year 3, and some people who will 

be new for me. This is good. I may want to stay with people I know at first. My teachers and other 

adults will help me to make connections with some children I don’t know as well yet. 

On Transition Day, my new teachers will be at the door to great me and tell me where to sit. On 

Transition Day we will be doing lots of activities to help us settle in to what Year 4 will be like. We 

will make things ready for our new classroom displays and these will be up in September. This will 

help me feel like I belong in this classroom. This is good. We will play some games to help me get to 

know other people in the class and help us to become a team.  

In Year 4 we will do lots of new learning. Some of this will be building on things that I already know, 

like how to add or take away or how to write a sentence with a noun and verb. Sometimes, I will be 

learning some new information or using a new skill. Sometimes I might find this hard, but my 

teachers and other adults will help me.   

You might feel excited or nervous about coming into Year 4. This is okay. Lots of children will feel 

exactly the same as you.  

Remember you can always ask an adult if you need help or advice.  

We want you to feel safe and happy at school.  

 

  

 

 

 

 


